
 

     The Egyptian Schools 

         www.els-egypt.net                                          The Egyptian Language Schools 
                                                                                                                   New Cairo -Nasr City-October                       

 

, 2025thDate : Thursday January 9 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to welcome you to a new journey that we embarked together 

at ELS.  

We want to take a moment to outline our goals and expectations for your 

child’s development and success during Term 1. 

In our commitment to fostering a nurturing and stimulating 

environment, we focus on cultivating essential “Life Competencies” that 

are pivotal for your child’s growth. Throughout the term, we have been 

assessing their progress in key areas, including behavior, collaboration, 

communication, class readiness, and personal appearance. 

As we are reaching the end of Term 1, you will receive a Development 

Overview report that highlights your child’s achievements, strengths, and 

areas for improvement. This report aims to provide you with a 

comprehensive understanding of your child’s journey and development. 

We believe that open communication and partnership between home and 

school are crucial for your child’s success. 

We encourage you to engage with your child about their experiences and to 

discuss the report when it arrives today.  Your support and involvement 

make a significant difference in their education experience. 

Class teachers will be sending “Pathway to Success” report through your 

child’s Gmail on Google classroom. 

Feel free to send us your positive feedback through our email  

[Primary@els-egypt.com]. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. We look forward to 

a fruitful term filled with learning and growth! 

Warm Regards, 

 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary School Headmistress 


